

BBPSRH/Parent/2022-23/137

23 February 2023

Dear Parent,

We are glad to inform you that the students of class Pre Primary (2022-23) will be graduating to class I (2023-24) and it's time to bid a love filled farewell to them. This is a special occasion as it marks the transition of the learners from a semi-formal mode of learning to a more structured and formal system of Education.

We cordially invite both the parents to the "Graduation Ceremony" scheduled for Tuesday, 14 March 2023. Kindly come and grace this occasion with your benign presence. You are requested to report along with your ward at the specified timings (section wise) given below. Your ward should be in proper school uniform.

PP A, B, C

08:30 am

PP D, E, F

11:00 am

You are requested to collect your ward's result after the Graduation Ceremony from the respective class teachers.

Your cooperation is solicited to make the event a success.

Warm Regards

Geeta Gangwani

Principal